THE UNIVERSITY MUSEUM

UNIVERSITY of PENNSYLVANIA
PHILADELPHIA

July 13 1933.

Dear Professor Steindorff,

I send you herewith the two large photographs of the Aegean pot,
E. 11264, to which I referred in my last letter.

These photographs were made before the missing parts of the vessel
were filled out with white plaster. The photograph showing the
slanting top view is useful for showing the decoration of the interior
of the rim, but is otherwise not very good. A much more satisfactory
side view could be taken. If you would like to have one for your
publication, we shall of course be happy to make it,

Yours always sincerely,

(¢

Herrn Professor Dr.
Georg Steindorff,
Karl-Rothe-Strasse, 2,
Leipzig C 1, '
Germany.




